
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

This month in Science, we have been finishing off our life cycle unit, 

looking at David Attenborough and thinking about using our scientific 

knowledge to become researchers into animals. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                       in Year 5 

This Month’s Super Learners 

Sienna M, Logan, Nicolas, Iyla 

 

 

In English this month, we have been finishing off our balanced 

arguments using the skills we have learned throughout the year to 

create small pieces of writing. The children showed off their 

development, and wrote some excellent examples including key 

features. 

  

 
We held our own whole school election to choose the next Head Boy 

and Head Girl. A huge well done to all of the children who worked hard 

on their speeches and stood in front of the whole school to deliver 

their priorities. A special congratulations go to Karolina and Liam who 

were elected! 

 

This month Year 5, we have been looking 

at volume of 3D shapes, and how that can 

be worked out. 

We did some super learning using multi-

link cubes to create the 3D shapes, and 

counted them to find out the volume of 

the shape. We looked at the measurement 

used, and why we use 𝑐𝑚3 as our unit of 

measurement. 

Here is part of our practical lesson: 

 

 


